
Church with Chapel Brampton Parish Council 
 

 

Minutes of the Parish Council Planning Meeting held on Saturday 7
th

 July 2018 at Church Brampton Bus 

Shelter, Harlestone Road at 9.30AM. 

 

Record of Attendance and Apologies 

 

  Attendees 

 Mr. R Gent     Mr R Green     

Mr M Macmain    Mr W Shearer 

Mrs. J Slinn (Chairman)      

 

In attendance – 0 

Parishioners - 0 

 

Apologies for absence: All Councillors in attendance 

 

18/100  Declaration of Interest: None 

   

18/101  Meeting adjourned for comments/questions from parishioners: None 

 

18/102  Applications for Consideration:  

DA/2018/0486- extension to car park at Playing Field, Harlestone Road, Chapel 

Brampton – Councillors considered the plans and the application and agreed there were no 

objections 

DA/2018/0100 – single storey side extension (revised scheme) 1 Hamilton Court, Chapel 

Brampton – Councillors considered the plans and the application and following an 

inspection from the public highway agreed there were no objections 

DA/2018/0534 - Change of use of land from agricultural to residential. Demolition of 

pole-barn and construction of garage / car port / log store building at Sedgebrook 

Lodge Farm, Harborough Road, Pitsford, Northamptonshire, NN6 8BB - Councillors 

considered the plans and the application and agreed there were no objections 

 

18/103  No60 Bus Route – DDC subsidy offer for discussion 

Clerk to write a letter to DDC in response to the communication concerning the No60 bus 

route and to say that the Parish Council would be prepared to maintain a dialogue regarding 

funding, but were not prepared to give any commitment at this stage  

 

18/104  Additional business 

 Clerk to check the records to see if there is a schedule on file showing which trees are owned 

by the Parish Council and if so to bring a copy to the July meeting 

 It is noted at this time that 3 people have expressed an interest to be Co-opted onto the Parish 

Council and they have been requested to submit their application to the Clerk 

 Parish Council agreed the spending of £160.00 for the removal of the crab apple tree and 

£40.00 to grind the root just below ground level – this action has been taken using Chairs 

delegated authority as tree fell on 4
th

 July 2018 and leaning on residents wall 

 

Meeting closed at 9.50AM 

Next Meeting 19
th

 July 2018 
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